
 

 

CHOPSTICKS CHATTER – January 2023 

 
 

 

 
We returned on the 4th from our 
Christmas break.  

 

 

 
We had a little bit of snow… not 
enough for a snowman! 

 

 

 
Our newest member Dwayne 
started. 
 
He is great at drawing Anime! 



 

 

 
The blades in our boiler kept 
snapping. 
 
Stewart fixed it and changed the 
shape of the box. 

 

 
We’re running out of wood. 
 
Tracey has been out looking for 
new suppliers to keep up with 
the stick demand.  

 


